
Andrew Jenkins

26 October 2015

Please ask for:    Information Governance
Telephone:          01909 502665

Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information:

Could you please provide the following information?

1.	When your current contract with HR and Payroll software expires.
2.	When your current contract with BACs payment software expires.
3.	Where/if these services will be tendered.
4.	Are you joined to another trust with regards to the above information.

Where there is no contract or expiry, if you just put the number and N/A, I would be very 
grateful.

Our Ref: FOI/378/2015

Text30:Dear  Applicant

Please find the Trust's response below

1.   	The HR/ Payroll systems – contracts are held by the DoH not by local trusts
2.	   Runs out 31st march 2016 but then automatically rolls over for another year – as its with 
our current bank (RBS).
3.	   Services not tendered as its part of the government banking service and they tender for 
this – we just use their services
4.	   We are not joined with another Trust

The Information Governance Office facilitates the FOI process on behalf of the Trust, however 
the source data itself (the Trust's response) is obtained from many internal Trust departments 
and resources. If there is anything you need further clarification on, or if you have any issues 
with the Trust's response, then please direct your questions through the Information 
Governance Office in the first instance. Thank you.

Yours sincerely



FoI Co-ordinator

FOI Code: 378/2015

26 October 2015

Further information on the FOI Act can also be obtained from: 
The Department for Constitutional Affairs: http://www.dca.gov.uk/ 
The Office of the Information Commissioner: http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 
The Campaign for Freedom of Information: http://www.cfoi.org.uk/ 
Our Website Publication Scheme on: http://www.dbh.nhs.uk/

Copyright & Public Sector Reuse Regulations:
Information released is subject to Trust Copyright. Information released may also be subject to 'the Re-use of Public Sector Information 
Regulations 2005' under Statutory Instrument 2005 No. 1515. Please contact the Communications Office if you wish to re-use any data 
provided.

Complaints 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you do have the right to complain and to ask for an internal review. The complaint has to be 
addressed to the Trust in the first instance, where it will be investigated within the timescales set out in the FOIA. If you still feel unhappy, 
you do have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner. We will provide you with the contact details if you ask us to.


